
Good Morning Mill Creek, it is Friday, December 6th!

Mrs. Hill will be hosting a movie day Monday & Tuesday in her room during your lunch time. The
Movie - "Lego Star Wars Holiday Special", Please sign up on the clipboard outside her room if you
would like to attend.

P.A.C.K. is hosting a "Week of Giving" next week at Mill Creek! One of the events taking place all week
is a Food Drive Challenge. Bring nonperishable items (pasta, granola bars, cereal, canned vegetables,
etc.) to donate and drop them off outside the cafeteria any day next week before Advisory. The grade
that donates the most food will earn extra gym time during lunch on Friday!!! Stay tuned for more
information about Week of Giving events.

Teachers, please send your Friday pass students to the hall in front of the office at this time.

Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better!


